
Brothers Junior Cricket  

2016-2017 Season 
Brothers Cricket have spaces available for junior cricketers in all age groups between  
Under 10s and Under 16s. 
 
Under 10s play on Thursday evenings under lights at Salter Oval, with the other age groups 
on Saturday mornings at Kendall Flat. 

If you would like more details, please contact any of the following: 

Email: brotherscricketbundaberg@gmail.com  — Registrar : Wendy Saunders 0422 439 788 
President: Vince Habermann: 0407 606 266  
Secretary: David Boge:   0407 158 922 
 
We are on Facebook—h ps://www.facebook.com/BrothersCricketBundy/  

Website—h p://brothersbundaberg.qld.cricket.com.au/ 


